
MEMBERS ON THE MOVE . . . . . 
Wonderful Guajome Rally – a great time was had by all! 

Our RV Wheelers had another great rally at 

Guajome Regional Park February 11-15th.  The 

rains had stopped, so we enjoyed fresh sunny days 

with green hills.   
 

We had the use of the picturesque pavilion 

overlooking the pond our initial afternoon/evening 

for socializing and thanks to Kevin and Suzanne 

Clover, a Super Bowl party with large screen 

TV!  During and after the Super Bowl we had a 

camp fire contingent too. 
 

 
 

By the time we left all the walking trails were open 

and each day with fewer puddles to navigate.  A 

popular walk was a 1 mile amble around the pond 

with ducks, geese and coots for entertainment.  

 

Cyclists, after walking around a puddle or two, had 

access to a paved trail to Mission San Luis Rey and 

to the ocean.   

 

 
 

In the evenings we had our genial campfires…with 3 

fire pits to cozy up to.   

 

 
 

 



Also Fitz and Jan provided their Corn Hole game for 

play. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Campground rangers provided us with touch table 

with skins, skeletal parts, nests and woven baskets 

and lots of interesting tidbits.  

  

 
 

We had the use of the pavilion again on Valentine’s 

Day where we had a red color theme going and 

romantic line dance lessons by Suzanne Clover.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Later a live guitar/ukulele sing along by Debbie 

Byrne, Patti Clover, Julie Landry, Bonnie LeLesch 

and Kathy Furlan – including happy birthday songs 

for 4 birthday boys – Kevin Clover, John Finke, 

Mike LeLesch, and Mark Tate.   

 

 
 

 
 

 

Let’s go camping!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Landry and Julie were so moved by one of 

the songs that they gracefully danced about the room 

causing ahhs all around.  Also Kathy Furlan sang a 

charming song she composed! 

 

 
 

 
 

We of course had several pot lucks to enjoy a great 

variety of dishes.  A red cloth napkin was gifted to 

all attending. 

 


